
   

 

                    
CITY OF COSTA MESA 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the public hearing pertaining to Costa Mesa’s 
Appropriations Limit for Fiscal Year 2020-2021 originally scheduled for the June 2, 2020 
City Council meeting will be heard at the Costa Mesa City Council regular meeting on 
Tuesday, June 16, 2020 at 7:00 p.m., or as soon as possible thereafter, to consider the 
following item: 
Pursuant to Article XIII B the California Constitution, the Appropriations Limit for the City 
of Costa Mesa for Fiscal Year 2020-2021 has been calculated to be $254,875,073.  
The documentation used in determining the City of Costa Mesa's Appropriations Limit for 
Fiscal Year 2020-2021 is available from the Office of the Director of Finance at (714) 754-
5243 or email angela.madsen@costamesaca.gov to obtain documentation.  
NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that, at the above time and place, all interested persons 
may be heard by the City Council on the above item and that all oral and written 
communication will be considered. 
Public Comments:  
Zoom Webinar: Information to sign in will be provided on the agenda. 
Members of the public who wish to make a comment may submit your public 

comment via email to the City Clerk at cityclerk@costamesaca.gov and they will be 
provided to the City Council, made available to the public, and will be part of the 
meeting record.  Any written communications, photos, or other materials for copying and 
distribution to the City Council that are 10 pages or less, can be e-mailed to 
cityclerk@costamesaca.gov. Please note that records submitted by the public will not be 
redacted in any way and will be posted online as submitted, including any personal contact 
information. All materials, pictures, PowerPoints, and videos submitted for display at a 
public meeting must be previously reviewed by staff to verify appropriateness for general 
audiences.  Kindly submit to the City Clerk AS EARLY AS POSSIBLE, BUT NO LATER 
THAN 12:00 NOON THE DAY OF THE MEETING. If you should need further assistance, 
please contact the City Clerk’s Office at (714) 754-5225.  The City Council agenda and 
related documents may also be viewed on the City’s website at http://costamesaca.gov, 
72 hours prior to the public hearing date. IF THE AFOREMENTIONED ACTION IS 
CHALLENGED IN COURT, the challenge may be limited to only those issues raised at 
the public hearing described in the notice, or in written correspondence delivered to the 
City Council at, or prior to, the public hearing. 
Brenda Green, City Clerk, City of Costa Mesa 
Published on June 12, 2020 
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